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June 4, 2014 

EMAIL, COURIER AND RESS 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Attention: 	Kristin Walli 

Re: EB-2013-0321 — OPG 2014/2015 Payment Amounts Application 
Re-scheduling of Testimony 

We are legal counsel to OPG. This letter is to request that the appearance of the OPG's witnesses 
responsible for Issues 4.8 - 4.12 inclusive (the "Darlington Issues") be deferred until OPG has 
filed additional evidence. The hearing of testimony with respect to other issues designated as 
oral or primary would proceed on June 9, 2014 as originally scheduled by the Board. 

OPG's request to defer Darlington related testimony has arisen because of recent developments 
related to various aspects of the Darlington Issues. OPG is currently in the process of completing 
its analysis of these developments and will provide that analysis in the form of evidence that 
OPG expects to file by July 2, 2014. 

The evidence will be directly relevant to the Darlington Issues. As such, the evidence to be filed 
will provide the Board with a more complete record. The deferral of testimony will not prejudice 
intervenors as OPG expects that, subject to the Board's direction, the intervenors will have the 
opportunity for full and fair examination of the new evidence. 

Yours truly, 

Charles Keizer 

CK 
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